
Please complete the following and return by July 1, 2020.

It may be returned by snail mail: Mel Murken, Box 133, Rippey, Iowa 50235. He may be reached by 
phone at 863-899-4000.
Or by e mail to Mary Weaver, mweaver235@gmail.com

Name: _________________________________________________________
(Please print) 
Hometown of your youth: _________________________________________

High School attended: ____________________________________________

List teams post high school: ________________________________________

What was the last year you played organized baseball? __________________

What is your greatest baseball memory? ______________________________

_______________________________________________________________

Where do you currently live? _______________________________________

What is your occupation? __________________________________________

How may we reach you? Phone, e mail, snail mail______________________

_______________________________________________________________
Do you wish to play? ________Yes__________No
Will you be present to be introduced? __________Yes________No

Thank you,
Rippey Baseball Commissioner, Mel Murken
Former East Greene Coach
Current Rippey resident

mailto:mweaver235@gmail.com

